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Committee hearings cancelled for Tuesday 

21 November 

As the Legislative Council will now be sitting on Tuesday 21 November, the following parliamentary committee 

hearings that were scheduled for that day have been cancelled: 

 Family and Community Development Committee hearing and community forum on perinatal services in 

Geelong 

 Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee hearings in Wodonga on its inquiry 

into rural and regional councils and its inquiry into environmental water 

 Economy and Infrastructure Committee hearing in Melbourne on electric vehicles. 

Details of any rescheduled hearings will be made available on the website for Victorian parliamentary 

committees. 
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